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PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


JANUARY 14, 2010
ANN PIERCE
RAPID POWER MANAGEMENT LLC

19111 NORTH DALLAS PARKWAY SUITE 125

DALLAS TX  75287
Dear Ms. Pierce:

On January 12, 2010, the Commission received the Application of Rapid Power Management, LLC for approval to supply electric generation services to the public in the Commonwealth of PA.  Upon initial review, the Application has been determined to be deficient for the following reasons:

*
No Business Entity and/or Department of State filings (number 5 of the Application).
Please provide your Department of State filing for Pennsylvania.  Also, please file a corrected page 4, #5 of your application to state Foreign limited liability company.  
(Enclosed)

*
No Certificate of Service (number 14 of the Application). See attached sample

*
No license bond (number 18 of the application and as 
required in 52 Pa Code, §54.40);
Please provide a Bond or Letter of Credit in the reduced amount of $10,000.  Also, please mark Filing for a modification to the $250,000 and enter the amount of $10,000 at number 18 page 8.  (Enclosed)

Pursuant to 52 Pa. Code §1.4, you are being advised of these deficiencies and are required to file corrections.  Failure to correct the foregoing deficiencies within 20 days of the date of this letter will result in the Application being returned unfiled.   

Please return your items to the above listed address and address to the attention of the Office of the Secretary.

If you have any question in regards to this letter, please contact Tony Rametta at (717) 783-5242.







Sincerely,








James J. McNulty








Secretary
Enclosure
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